
Toddler Time Participants
It has been fun to see all the new faces at Toddler Time. We wanted to
review a few things to ensure the toddlers have a fun and safe
experience.  Toddler Time is for children ages 5 and under.  Older
siblings are welcome to watch from the lobby, but cannot participate.  
Younger children do not know when to "watch out" for older children
when they are exploring.  Parents must be with their child(ren) at all
times to help them follow the rules of the facility.    Toddler Time is for
children to play only.  Adults are not permitted to be on the equipment,
including the trampoline or ropes.  Once again these rules are in place
to make sure our young friends have a safe and enjoyable experience.        
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Like us on Facebook to stay up to date on classes and events!
@CarouselGymnasticsWaupaca and @CarouselGymnasticsPlover
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IMPORTANT DATES

Waupaca - Toddler Time
Thursdays 9:30-10:15 am

and 11:15 am - 12 pm 

Summer Classes, Camps and Clinics
Summer is not far away and most families are starting to set their
summer schedules.  Carousel Gymnastics will be offering camps, clinics,
regular gymnastics, and ninja classes throughout the summer.  We are
finalizing the schedules now and information on registration for all these
activities will be out soon.  Some of the camps we will be offering
include:    Carnival Camp,  Princess Tea Party and the popuar Wet, Wild
and Wacky Science Camp.  We will also have Gymnastics and Ninja
clinics that will focus on specific skills like:  Aerials, Flips, Cartwheels,
Handsprings, a Bars clinic and Obstacle training clinic. These clinics are
a great way to get extra practice on specific skills that take more time
to master.  Watch your email for exact registration dates.   

April 15th - LAST DAY
for Plover Toddler Time

Spotlight Show 
The Spotlight Show and Ninja Games registrations are in and
we are working on finalizing the schedule.  We are excited to
see so many students registered for this event. Your children
cannot wait to show the skills they have been learning.  We will
have the information on the schedule for the day of the event
soon.  Thank you for your patience.   

Summer Classes
(July 8th - August 22nd)

 Registration
May 16th for currently

enrolled students
May 17th for everyone


